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O God, let my first goal today be to do your will; secondly, to do in the way that you will it; and 

thirdly, to do it because it is your will.   Amen. 

 

✚ 

 

Welcome back!   We hope all of our families enjoyed a blessed Christmas season. 

 

The second grading period will end on Friday, January 11.   Report Cards and Life Skill Achievement 

Reports will be issued the following Friday. 

 

The PTA Park Street Pizza Sale is getting underway.   Order forms are in this week’s family envelope.  

Orders are due Friday Jan 17th and pick-up will be on Thursday, January 31 from 4:00 to 5:00 pm in the 

cafeteria. 

 

Make plans now to join us for our annual Open House Celebration and Spaghetti Dinner on Sunday, 

January 27 from 11:00 am to 2:00 pm.   That Sunday marks the start of Catholic Schools Week.   All 

current families are invited to join us for the open house and dinner.   This is a great time to invite a 

friend who might be interested in joining our Immaculate Conception family.  The support and 

encouragement of our current families can have a great positive impact as we continue our efforts 

to welcome new families and build enrollment! 

 

Registration for next school year will begin at the end of the month.   We are working on plans to 

change to an on-line registration system.   This should reduce the amount of paperwork involved in 

the past.    

 

What we have called the “school” mass in the past is now our weekly “family” mass.   Families are 

invited to join us each week for mass and to sit with your children.   You may sit with the class or 

directly behind the students.   The family that prays together stays together.   This small change is one 

way we want to work together as a family to promote faith development. 

 

 

 

 

Immaculate Conception School 
 

The mission of Immaculate Conception School is to continue the tradition of providing a challenging 

academic program integrated with Catholic teaching, empowering students to nurture their God-

given abilities to follow Jesus' example of prayer, faith, service, and love. 


